

Dear Cornerstone Volunteer,

On behalf of the Cornerstone Youth Center Staff, Volunteers, and the Board of Directors, we welcome you as a part of our ministry team! We value our volunteers as together we partner in ministry, serving Him as we welcome the over 250 youth that will come through our doors this year!

You will find that becoming a Cornerstone volunteer is rewarding, sometimes challenging, and a great opportunity to share your God given gifts and talents with our youth in grades 7-12. Whether you tutor students in the homework room, prepare and serve snacks in the Café, skateboard in the Pit, or shoot pool in the Mix, you are touching lives and building healthy relationships.

We trust that you will realize your volunteer efforts to be a work unto God (Colossians 3:23) and we pray that the Lord will give you the strength, grace, and patience to be His servant through your interactions at Cornerstone Youth Center.

We welcome you to check out the Volunteer video on our web site, to listen to their stories, and be mindful that as you allow God to guide you in this relationship with Cornerstone ... you will find your fit. You may, in His timing, be the somebody to the teen that feels they have nobody!

We welcome you to our Cornerstone family!

In His service,

Laurie Shepler
Executive Director

Jonathan Weatherholtz
Coordinator of Youth & Ministry

Jorthy Ateutter